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Hummel, Robert

From: Scott Miller <scott@autographproperties.com>
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 2:09 PM
To: Hummel, Robert; Scott Miller
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: Photos
Attachments: 15 grant plans.pdf; 7-9 grant plans.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi Robert  In the body of this email are some time stamped photos of morning light that I took on June 7th.  As you can 
see, at 7am there is a shadow on only the first floor of 9 Grant from the existing structure at 13 Grant.  The new 
structure maintains a 17.5 foot distance to the property line. The distance is currently 18.3 feet (it's not changing 
much).  At 9:19 am, There is no shadow at all on 9 Grant.  You can also see in one of the 7Am photos that the front of 13 
Grant is in Sunlight.   The sun passes in front of 13 Grant in the morning, so a longer structure won't change the morning 
light on 9 Grant.  The height of the existing structure is 25.44' and only changes to 26' with the new structure.   There 
would be virtually no change in morning light on 9 Grant with the proposed structure. We also included a privacy fence 
in our Landscape plan for added privacy.  There is only a chain link fence currently between 13 and 9 Grant.  
 
I have also attached the recorded condo plans for both 15 Grant and 7-9 Grant as I have referenced them in my 
narrative.  
 
Thank you,  
Scott 
 
 
 
Scott Miller 
President, Realtor 
Autograph Properties 
617-216-9260 
scott@autographproperties.com 
 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Scott Miller <scott@autographproperties.com> 
Date: Mon, Jul 18, 2022 at 1:42 PM 
Subject: Photos 
To: Scott Miller <scott@autographproperties.com> 
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